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Sincerely,

 

On behalf of Victoria Gold, I extend our sincere appreciation to all 
the participants, sponsors, event organizers and volunteers who 
came together to help make the 4th Annual VGCX Golf 
Tournament on July 22 in Whitehorse a success.

Through their generous support and donations, over $51,000 was 
raised to benefit the Victoria Gold Student Encouragement 
Society’s Every Student, Every Day fund, to directly support 
projects which help increase student engagement and regular 
attendance in Yukon schools in the 2023-2024 academic year.

This year’s tournament was sold out with 87 players, the weather 
held and a great day was enjoyed by everyone who participated.

Since its establishment in 2012, Every Student, Every Day has 
raised over $1.5 million to directly fund over 180 increased 
attendance projects throughout the territory.

We greatly appreciate the commitment of Yukon individuals and 
businesses and are grateful for their generosity and support. 
Thank you!

N A T I O N A L  I N D I G E N O U S  P E O P L E S  D A Y

Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell and Victoria Gold Yukon Student Encouragement Society President 
Tara Christie; hosts of the 4th Annual VGCX Golf Tournament. Photo Credit Crystal Schick
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ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

COMMUNITY

The next Victoria Gold/NND CBA Scholarship Program deadline is November 25, 
2022 and will be awarded in January 2023. Program details can be found at 
vgcx.com/community

Please Save the Date for the Every Student, Every Day Northern Lights Gala 
on October 22 in Whitehorse to raise funds and awareness for increased 
student attendance in Yukon schools.




